McCavanagh, Kathleen

From:

McCavanagh, Kathleen

Sent:

Tuesday, October 1, 2024 4:42 PM

To:

Human Resources

Cc:

evan@gerberconstructioninc.com; ela@gegconstructioninc.com

Subject:

Town of Bolton - Lori Road Drainage Bids

Here are the bid results from the Lori Road Drainage Bid at the Town of Bolton.

BID RESULTS

Gerber Construction (Ellington, CT)	\$175,145.00
GEG Construction (Springfield, MA)	\$142,325.00
Mather Corporation (Bloomfield, CT)	\$172,000.00
CMC Enterprises (Bloomfield, CT)	\$155,844.00
ROMA Construction (Jewett City, CT)	\$179,400.00
Command Construction	\$211,475.30

We will let you know once the bid has been awarded.

Thank you! Kathy

Kathy McCavanagh

Town of Bolton
Executive Assistant and
Human Resources Coordinator
Emergency Management Director
222 Bolton Center Road
Bolton, CT 06043
(860)-649-8066 x6111
kmccavanagh@boltonct.gov
hr@boltonct.gov

